Minutes


OPAC Design Group
Wednesday, December 10, 2008

2:00-3:00pm

289 Doe Annex/LSO Conference Room

Present: Brooke Dykman, Char Booth, Kendra Levine, Aija Kanbergs, Saima Fazli, Dori Hsiao, Heather Thams, Manuel Erviti, John Kupersmith, Mary Elings, Scott Miller

Announcements

No meeting on December 24, will meet the first week of January.

User Survey Report (Jesse)

There has been more staff response than students. It has been decided that the survey will be put out again at the beginning of the semester. We would need at least 300 responses to get an accurate account of users. An incentive might produce more results however we will have to change survey account from the library account onto another survey site because we would need to retain some sort of personal information contact to give out prize. 
A new group has been form to redesign survey and focus on marketing the survey. Members include Jesse Silva, John Kupersmith, Dori Hsaio, and Char Booth. 

Action item: Jesse will email result to list.

Comparative analysis

ILS Interpretation committee reviewed the comparative analysis report said it was comprehensive. 
Action item: Brooke made some changes to the report and John will make some comments by Monday so the report will be complete for the Advisory Group to review. 
“OskiCat” 

Our work is based on the idea of "OskiCat-only" features (renewing items, limiting to a single location on campus, etc.).  Are we sure that these will not be developed in Next Generation Melvyl?

Action item: John will email Ellen Meltzer to ask about these features.
Discussion
· Dori’s user task is complete so it can be used as an example. Brooke will set up the parameters for us to fill up the problems and solution using OskiCat. 
Action items: Complete user task scenarios by next meeting. (All)

·  CDL prioritize critical functions however the terminology is un-understandable, will be revise. We might want to use existing usability ‘heuristics’, and CDL's guidelines (e.g., system terminology should be understandable to users).
Action item: For next meeting, we should bring three libraries sites that use Millieum as their OPAC. Brook has created a spread sheet to record usability guideline.(All)
